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LICENSING ACT 2003

APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF PREMISES LICENCE
Neath Port Talbot County Borough Council hereby give notice that an application has been received for review of the Premises Licence in respect of:

The Crown Inn, 244 Neath Road, Briton Ferry, SA11 2AX
The grounds are as follows:

“That there has been a significant and prolonged failure of the management of the premises to promote the licensing objectives of preventing crime and disorder and of protecting children from harm”.  

A record of this application may be inspected Monday to Friday, between 10am – 4pm at the offices of:

Neath Port Talbot County Borough Council

Licensing Section

Civic Centre

Port Talbot

SA13 1PJ

Any interested party or responsible authority wishing to make representations in respect of this application should do so in writing to the Licensing Section at the above address by the 19/06/25
It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in connection with an application and a person guilty of an offence is liable on summary conviction to a fine not exceeding level 5 on the standard scale.
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